
 
 

 
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 10:42 AM 
To:   
Subject: EL17‐055 
 

Ms. Adam, 
  
Thank you for writing regarding the Crocker Wind project’s liaison officer. I appreciate your 
desire to have an individual to go to with project questions that is not a member of Crocker’s 
staff. 
  
As you know, this docket, EL17-055, remains open and this matter is included on the 
commission’s March 31 meeting agenda. Therefore, this liaison officer will be discussed during 
that open, pubic meeting.  
  
You also refer to compliance concerns on the project’s permit conditions dealing with ADLS. 
Please communicate on these with the PUC staff analysts and attorneys working on this docket. 
They are listed on the docket’s service list posted on the commission’s website at PUC.sd.gov. 
  
Chairman Gary Hanson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 




